
Fall  River  girl  seeks
public’s  assistance  in
finding birth mother

Felicity Alves, a 15-year-old girl from Fall River, is seeking
the public’s assistance in locating her birth mother. Her
mother,  Heather  Marie  Alves,  was  from  the  Fall  River/New
Bedford area. Felicity hasn’t seen her mother since she was
about 3 years old. Felicity just lost her adoptive mom to
cancer and it’s her mission to locate her birth mom.

If  you  know  Heather  Marie  Alves  please  have  her
contact  Fallriverrat@yahoo.com.

Details: Heather Marie Alves gave birth to Felicity Marie
Alves on September 18th, 1998. She has two boys that are
younger than Felicity named Tony and Louis. She is likely in
her early 30s and may possibly have moved to New York.
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